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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

November 25, 2020 
 
RE: COVID-19 Enhanced Public Health Measures 
 
Please be advised that following the Premier’s address on November 24, 2020, the Town of Vermilion 
took the precautionary step of closing the Stadium for on-ice activities during the evening of Tuesday, 
November 24, 2020. 
 
The Province has provided more clarification since the initial announcement, and the Town of Vermilion 
is evaluating our options in order to be fully compliant with the requirements. 
 
Please note that the Town is committed to providing service at the highest level possible while keeping 
our community’s health and safety as the utmost highest priority. It is with this in mind that we move 
forward with any future precautionary measures that are deemed necessary. 
 
Please stay tuned for further updates on the Town of Vermilion’s website and social media channels. 
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